
D e  N o v o  P l a n n i n g  G r o u p  

 
A  L a n d  U s e  P l a n n i n g ,  D e s i g n ,  a n d  E n v i r o n m e n t a l  F i r m  

 

To:  Mikayla Vaba, State Clearinghouse 

From:  Starla Barker, AICP, Principal Planner, De Novo Planning Group 

Date:  April 7, 2023  

Subject: City of La Verne General Plan and Zoning Ordinance Update – SCH No. 2023040002 

 

A Notice of Preparation was posted to the SCH on April 3, 2023 by the City of La Verne regarding 

preparation of a Draft EIR for the La Verne General Plan and Zoning Ordinance Update. Due to the 

timing of noticing in the newspaper, the City requests the public review period for purposes of the NOP 

be extended to May 8, 2023.   


